PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MINUTES
Wednesday, August 15, 2018
6:00 PM

1.  Call to Order:  6:00 PM
      Roll Call:  Barb Jordan, Chair, Jim Houdek, Venise Mugler, Sue Kozlowski, Dennis Schrimpf, Bill Faulkner, 

      Others Present:  Bobbi Richter, Brock Holmes, Chief Richard Olson

2.  Fire Department:
      Old Business:  None
      New Business:  Monthly update (copy attached)

3.  Police Department:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Old Business:  Trigger’s Building.  Chief Olson talked to owners and they are meeting with him next     Wednesday, August 22, 2018.
     New Business:  

A. Recognition for Tristan Woelflein and Noah Drennan
Public Safety Committee would like to recognize and thank Tristan and Noah for their dedication for watering the flowers.

B.   Kwik Trip Entrance:  Discussion

C.  Budget:  Discussion

D.  Squad Decision
Chief presented the cost for a new squad with trading in the old squad for the Police Department.  There was discussion about keeping the old squad rather than trading in as Princeton and Westfield have 2 squads.   At this time a motion was made by Schrimpf to purchase new squad, second by Faulkner.  This motion is void because it was not listed as an action item on the 8-15-18 public safety agenda.  This agenda item will be listed as an action item on the 9-19-18 public safety agenda
	
E.  Citizen Comments:  None

F.  Monthly Reports:
Chief Olson presented the monthly reports.  At this time a motion was made by Mugler to approve                                 the Monthly Reports, second by Kozlowski. Motion carried.

4.  Any other Business:  
On August 20, 2018 from 1-3 p.m., Chief Olson stated there will be active shooter and safety training at city hall for employees.  Chair Jordan asked if there would be another Citizens Police Academy, Chief Olson stated yes as there have been inquiries already.
 
5.  Adjournment:
     Motion by Houdek, second by Mugler to adjourn. Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned 6:44 PM.

Next meeting scheduled for Wednesday, September 19, 2018 at 6:00 PM.
Minutes submitted by Bobbi Richter.

